

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the Entrepreneurial Leaders Conference.

Unlocking the tremendous potential of innovators is important for the shared prosperity of us all. This gathering provides an ideal forum for discussing business activities and Christian ideals while acquiring tools for success. I am certain that everyone attending this conference will benefit from the information and strategies presented here.

This year's conference will no doubt make a tremendous contribution to entrepreneurs who are looking to expand and diversify their businesses. I am pleased to join you in giving thanks to the organizers, sponsors, and guest speakers for their efforts to promote innovation and economic development.

Please accept my best wishes for a most productive meeting.

The Rt. Hon. Stephen Harper, P.C., M.P.

OTTAWA 2012

